
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 18th September 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 1 
 

 

Week 3 
 
 
Monday 21st September 
Dolphins Class Forest 
School 
 
Tuesday 22nd September 
3:20—4:20pm Sharks       
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 23rd September 
3:10—4:10pm Sand    
Dollars Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 24th September 
3:00-4:00pm Jellyfish      
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 25th September 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 28th September 
Jellyfish Class Forest 
School 
 
Tuesday 29th September 
3:20—4:20pm Sharks       
Multisports Club 
 
Wed 30th September 
3:10—4:10pm Sand    
Dollars Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 1st October 
3:00-4:00pm Jellyfish      
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 2nd October 
 
 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 1 

 
This week’s resulTs:  
 

Connaught:   31 
Burgoyne:     38 
Kearsney:     36 
Redoubt:        30 
 

leader board: 
 

Burgoyne :   38 
Kearsney:    36 
Connaught:  31 
Redoubt:       30      
 

 SUPERSTARS!  
We do not yet have any superstars...I 

wonder who will be the first to complete 
their star chart though??  

 
We will see next week!  

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:   

Niwahang, Lisa, Sophie, 

Unique, Ningsam and Oliver T. 
 

 

 

      The winner is:  NINGSAM!! 
 

Congratulations!!  

Dear Parents 
Welcome back to a rather odd year! I did not write a  
Newsletter last week because there was such a lot to share 
with you I felt it best to email about specifics topics at the 
time of needing to.  I will endeavour to write a weekly 
newsletter from now on.  Mrs Day 

Celebration Assembly 

Obviously we will be unable to have celebration worship as we normally do and      

therefore we have had to be creative in our approach.  We will therefore be    

recording an assembly each week and this will be shared with classes at an     

appropriate time.  It will include all the normal things including achievements 

from home.  This is where I need your help!  Please can you email the office any 

photos or certificates that your child has received outside of school.  These will 

then be incorporated and celebrated by the whole school as part of the virtual 

celebration assembly.  The deadline for inclusion on a Friday will be 3.30pm 

Wednesdays.  Thank you. 

New staff 
We have welcomed four new members of staff to our lovely team this September.  As 
you know, Miss Gifford is our new Y1 teacher but we have also had Miss Peacock, Miss 

Bell & Mrs Rai join our team.  Miss Peacock is supporting in Y1 and Miss Bell is         
supporting in YR.  Mrs Rai has joined our cleaning team.  I know you will join me in  

welcoming them to our school community.  

Multisports Club  
If your child is in Y3, Y5 or Y6, they will have brought home a club permission form 
today.  These free clubs are sponsored by Guston CE Primary School and are being 
run by Venture Sports (old High5Sports).  The clubs will enjoy a variety of different 

ball sports and fitness.  The clubs are for everyone in the class as one single bubble.  
Please complete the form and return it to the class teacher ahead of the club starting 

next week.   


